The Environmental Affairs Council (EAC) of the United States – Peru Trade Promotion Agreement (TPA) is seeking an experienced international trade law or environmental law professional for a prominent Executive Director position in Washington, DC. Candidate will oversee operations of the Secretariat for Submissions on Environmental Enforcement Matters established pursuant to the TPA. Key responsibilities will include receiving and considering written submissions from the public regarding issues related to effective enforcement of environmental laws, as outlined in Articles18.8 and 18.9 of Chapter 18 (Environment) of the TPA, determining and informing the EAC whether the submissions warrant development of a factual record and preparing factual records when any member of the EAC instructs it to do so. The candidate will also be responsible for preparing annual reports, work plans and budgets, and maintaining the Secretariat website. Candidates must be nationals of Peru or the United States and have at least 7 years of experience in environmental law or international trade law and its implementation. Candidates should also possess superior writing, speaking, analytical, interpersonal, and public speaking skills, and be professionally fluent in written and spoken English and Spanish. Competitive salary and benefits package. Interested candidates should send a resume, writing sample, and three references to the appropriate contact points (listed below) by October 15, 2021. 

Applicants should send the above information to: Brian Bedell, U.S. Department of State, bedellbt@state.gov; Sigrid Simpson, Office of the U.S. Trade Representative, sigrid.a.simpson@ustr.eop.gov; Lourdes Loayza, Ministry of Environment (MINAM), lloayza@minam.gob.pe; and, Josefina Del Prado, Ministry of Foreign Trade and Tourism (MINCETUR), jdelprado@mincetur.gob.pe
